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Ms. Kavanagh,  
  
The Department of State Lands (DSL) regulates fill and removal within  wetlands and waters of 
the State.  WRD Aapplication R-87708, for Al Jubitz, appears to have potentially jurisidictional 
activity with lands regulated by DSL.  The existing reservoir is indicated as a known wetland, 
and the areas surrounding the reservoir expansion have features that indicate wetlands are 
likely in the area. 
  
I encourage the applicant to contact DSL to determine if a permit is necessary for the proposed 
work and if so, to determine a satisifactory mitigation strategy for proposed impacts to the 
wetlands.  If there is impact to wetlands that exceeds 50 cubic yards of fill or removal, or both 
cumulatively, and no permit is obtained, this could lead to enforcement action by DSL. 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any 
questions. 
  
Anita M. Huffman 
North Region Coordinator 
Removal-Fill Program 
Clackamas and Yahmill Counties 
503-986-5250 
503-480-5985 CELL 
503-378-4844 FAX 
www.dsl.state.or.us 
  


